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04/05/2023  10:34:482022/5392/P OBJ Ishaan Hemnani Dear Camden Council,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed planning permission for the construction of 

additional floors on Benjamin and Searle House.

Benjamin House and Searle House is currently suffering from overflowing rubbish in the bins outside, broken 

lifts and malfunctioning air conditioning systems.

Additionally, the noise disruption and pollution this will cause to the current residents (especially those on the 

current top floor, of which there are at least 2 babies and young children under 5) causes a large health 

hazard.

On top of this, the parking is overflowing in the building and on the residents parking of St Edmunds Terrace 

(which is the only residents parking available within 10 minutes walk of the building).

I urge you to reject these proposals or delay their implementation at least until late 2024 until such time that 

the current issues can be addressed.

Many thanks for your kind consideration.
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